
From* Keaactea 

Sent: 8/25/2010 7:15:32 AM 
To: Peck, David B. (david.peck@cpuc.ca.gov); Paull, Karen P. 

(karen.paull@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Shumavon, Aram' (aram.shumavon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); 

Obiora, Noel (noel.obiora@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: PG&E/CPUC Staff Meeting on Convergence Bidding 

Energy Division and DRA Staff: 

PG&E is available to meet at 3:00 this Thurs (8/26) at the CPUC office to discuss its convergence bidding 
proposal. Given that Aram was not at the PRG meeting when PG&E's proposal was presented, the first 1/2 hr will 
be to provide an overview of its proposal, and the second 1/2 hour is to answer any questions that Energy Division 
staff might have and to address the supplemental comments and Request for Hearings from DRA. For DRA, feel 
free to join us at the beginning of the meeting for an overview, or join us at 3:30. Does this work for everyone? 

Feel free to bring others from your staff. Please let me know by noon today if this works so that I can loop back 
with my Team. 

Thank you, 

Redacted 
PG&E - Energy Proceedings 
Redacted 

Redacted 
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